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for and on behalf 

of the Netherhall 

Neighbourhood 

Association

The proposals seek to remove 6 of the 7 trees in the rear of these two buildings. This is an unsupported  

draconian application. The Sycamore which is the only tree where no application to fell is made is located at 

the rear boundary. All other trees would need to be removed if an application is submitted for extending into 

the rear of the gardens as they are in the half of the rear garden close to the rear of the building. 

You will note that these two buildings were sold to a Develpment Company by the Anna Freud Foundation and 

it is intended to develop them for residential use. Recent similar applications and developments in the 

Fitzjohns and Netherhall Conservation Area (see No 2 Maresfield Gardens) have seen substantial extensions 

into rear gardens resulting substantial Loss of Green Open Space which is part of the Character of the 

Conservation Area. Recently in nearby 13 Netherhall Gardens an application was similarly made to fell or 

heavily prune the 16 trees on the site recently sold for redevelopment. The application was correctly withdrawn 

with local opposition to the application.

There is no reason given for the felling of vertually alll the trees at 12/14 Maresfield Gardens.

The NNA strongly oppose the felling of the trees in a Conservation Area in the absence of valid reasons.
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